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Craig, Sondra

From: Marie Kyle FSPA <mkyle@fspa.org>
Sent: Sunday, March 3, 2024 2:46 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: REACH center re-zoning

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I am in the Washburn Neighborhood.  I also work with and collaborate with persons who need some extra support to remain 
independent.  Therefore I support the services that the REACH center offers to those persons in our community. Sometimes it 
doesn't take a lot to help people remain or become independent.   
 
I also support the addition of solar panels. It is an addition that will make the building more efficient in the long-run. 
 
Making the building more efficient for more dental services will help many clients. The additions that are being asked for with 
this rezoning probably will help persons who are now without shelter and keep more people from becoming without shelter. 
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sister Marie Kyle 
--  
Marie Kyle, fspa  
809 Viterbo Drive,   
La Crosse WI 54601-4657 
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